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October 21, 1993

Mr. and Mrs. George E. Doty, Sr..
Park Drive South
Rye, New York 10580

Dear Marie and ‘George,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and the entire family of St. Vincent’s Hospital and
Medical Center of New York, I wish to express my sincere gratitude for your extraordinary gift
of $1,500,000 to our capital campaign. This gift, combined with your commitments in recent
years, totals $2,155,000. Your steadfast generosity to St. Vincent’s is especially apprec1ated
durlng this most crucml time in the hlstory of the Hospital.

This letter will outline the terms of your glfts including the use of the funds already
committed to St. Vincent’s. It is our understanding that your new pledge will be paid either in
full in 1994, or one half pald in 1994, with the balance paid by the second quarter of 1995.

As presented to you in our proposal and in accordance with your wishes, $600, 000 of new -
funds will be designated to create the Brian Wert Children’s Health, Intervention, Learning and
. ‘Developmental (C.H.I.L.D.) Center, named in.memory of your grandson. The Center will
utilize a multi-disciplinary team to screen, manage, treat and refer children with a wide range
- of developmental problems. :

The sum of $500,000 in new funds will be des1gnated to the Department of Ped1atr1cs '
Endowment. This Endowment will allow St. Vincent’s, as the sole provider of pediatric services
on the Lower West Side of Manhattan, to offer a comprehenswe range of pediatric services to
the community w1thout compromlsmg other essential Hosp1ta1 services. '

The sum of $405,000 contributed in 1989, plus interest accrued, together with $400,000

of new funds, will be designated to implement Phases I and II of the Master Facilities Plan

- which, upon completion, will provide St. Vincent’s with a contemporary, technically advanced

facility. And finally, the $250,000 contributed for the renovatlon of the Hospltal doors will be
used specxﬁcally for this purpose.




Marie and George, as recipients of the 1993 Angelus Award you were honored for your
unwavering devotion and loyalty to the ideals embodied by St. Vincent’s and the Sisters of
Charity. We are honored to have the proposed C.H.I.L.D. Center, which will benefit so many

children, named after your grandson. Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

7. Rock Tonkel
President and Chief Executive Officer
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